
TRAVELLING TO CANADA BY AIR?
INFORMATION ABOUT ON-ARRIVAL 
COVID-19 TESTING

All travellers should expect to undergo on-arrival COVID-19 molecular 
testing given the new measures in place due to the introduction of the 
Omicron variant.  

It is strongly recommended that you pre-register for your on-arrival 
COVID-19 molecular test prior to landing in Canada to avoid lengthy lines 
and delays in processing. 

Please visit https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/flying-
canada-checklist/covid-19-testing-travellers-coming-into-canada, or scan 
the QR code below, and select airport test provider to pre-register for your 
on-arrival test. 
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